
July 2023 PCC Resolution re Living in Love and 

Faith 

The PCC  

 welcomes the article by the Vicar in the July 

Clarion about the continuing debate surrounding 

the Living in Love and Faith Report; and  

 while acknowledging the different and deeply 

held convictions on this issue,  regrets  that the 

recently released papers for the July meeting of 

General Synod have revealed that no final 

decision will be made in July by General Synod as 

to the route by which the Prayers of Love and 

Faith will be made available for use; and    

 looks forward to an open  discussion of the 

issues in the Parish in the autumn, in hope that 

all may walk together in a radical Christian vision 

of inclusion.  

  


